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FY 2013-14 FY 2014-15
Projections 
FY 2015-16

Projections 
FY 2016-17

Net Cost (Savings)
General Fund $7,750 $0 $0 $0

Appropriations/Allocations
General Fund $7,750 $0 $0 $0

Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

The Department of Education estimates the one-time cost to develop the required safety standards to be $7,750 in 
fiscal year 2013-14.  Of that amount, the department anticipates the need to acquire consulting and support services at 
a cost of $7,500 and the cost to print the required report to be $250.
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